
Wawota United Church Local Board Meeting  
The Wawota United Church Board met on March 11th at 7:00 pm. Those attending were Roy 
Bortolotto, Ross and Joanne Corkish, Sandra Murray, Betty Wyatt, Linda Birnie, Wendy Brehaut 
and Myrna Olson. 
 
Roy opened with a short prayer and then Chair Joanne called the meeting to order. After 
reviewing the minutes from the last meeting, Sandra moved the minutes adopted. Betty 
seconded the motion. Carried.  
 
Old Business The gifts that were given at Christmas were very much appreciated by the shut-
ins. 
 
Reports Roy gave the minister's report 
  
Worship There will be a communion service on March 28th. There is sufficient juice and Myrna 
will bring the bread. The church times will change April 2nd which will affect Good Friday and 
Easter Sunday. 
 
M+S Report (print copy available) 
 
Memorial Fund Report $8901.13 
 
There was no property report, no pastoral care report nor no food committee report. 
Sandra adopted these reports. 
 
Financial Linda moved financial report as presented. Betty seconded the motion. Carried. 
 
New Business    
1.Roy gave us information about Covenant of Mutual Commitment and Accountability and 
support between Crossroads United Pastoral Charge and Living Skies Regional Council.  
2.Roy also discussed Crossroads Constitution and Mission Statement.  
3.Bob Birnie messaged Dylan Mansfield to see if he was interested in cutting the church grass 
again this summer and he will.  
4. Ross brought up the subject of selling the manse. Linda supplied information as to what steps 
need to be taken to list the property. Betty made a motion to give the trustees permission to 
proceed with the sale of the manse, using Red Roof Realty to list the property, using the 
realtor's stated value for pricing. Also, to give the trustees authority to determine the final 
asking price. The intended use of the proceeds will be determined by the trustees. Sandra 
seconded the motion. Carried. 
A sign will be put up to help find readers for each Sunday. Wendy wished to step down as the 
secretary and Myrna will fill that position. 
 
The next meeting will be on June 8th at 7:00 p.m. 
Ross adjourned the meeting at 8:25 p.m. 


